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Dear Dr. van der Poel, 

P.O. ANERLEY, 
South Ooust, 
.Natal. 

19th Ootober. 1962. 

Many thanks tor your letter of October a. 
I enclose for you oopids of several letters, UK>stly ot dourse 

:tram Smts to Hot"meyr, 'but; one or two du:plicatoa kept by Hottie ot 

letters he wrote to SmutR. !J.lhere may be more, in whioh oaso you 

will get them. I aball also look forward to reoeiving any i"urther 

material i'rom you in your OVlll good time. 

•I would a.loo be grntet"ul. to receive from you a tew details 

about the Leipoldt to whom Smuts wrote on 24.2.24. Do you-know how 

old Le1poldt was then? 

YOUl's eincerely, 


